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October 5, 2020 
 
 
To Stevens Faculty and Staff: 

Please join me for a Conversation with the President on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 from 
3:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. when I will present an update on the fall semester, enrollment, and other 
developments at Stevens. At the conclusion of the update, I and the Vice Presidents will be 
available to answer questions and address comments. 

The meeting will be held as a Zoom webinar, and participants will be invited to submit questions 
during the webinar. Please mark your calendars and plan to join this session. 

Date: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 
Time: 3:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Link to November 4th Zoom Webinar 

Per aspera ad astra,  
 

 
Nariman Farvardin 
President  

https://stevens.zoom.us/j/94652574653

